Burglary

UCR Police and Safety Services (UCR PD) received a report that between Monday, June 6, 2022 at
about 10:00p.m. and Tuesday, June 7, 2022 at about 4:45p.m. a burglary took place at a Falkirk
Apartment. An unknown suspect(s) gained entry to a second-floor apartment through a locked
balcony glass sliding door, entered the apartment and exited through the front door. It appears the
suspect(s) stole recyclables from the patio and an empty box from inside the apartment.

If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact UCR PD at (951)
827-5222.

Help fight crime by reporting suspicious activity to UCR PD immediately - race, gender, and religious
affiliation are not considered suspicious.

Safety Tips

e Ensure that all doors and windows are locked. Consider using an added patio/window sliding
security locking mechanism.

* Never leave electronics, wallets, and other valuables in plain sight.

e Dial 9-1-1 for emergency or in-progress events. Non-emergency call (951) 827-5222.



